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OEB Registrar 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

Registrar@oeb.ca 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

Reference: EB-2022-0012. Sun-Canadian Pipe line E16M Creek Pipeline Replacement Project Post­

Construction Report & Certification Letter 

Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Company Limited has completed the construction of facilities of the above mentioned 

project and restored the land in accordance with OEB's Decision and Order EB-2022-0012. 

This letter serves as the Post-Construction Report and Certification letter: 

i. Certification, per Condition of Approval No. 6 a)

ii. Certification that Sun-Canadian Pipe Line adhered to Condition 1

iii. A drilling fluid spill ("frac out") occurred on July 14th at ~1s:0S hours as the pilot hole drill was

daylighting. The spill was contained and cleaned up the same day. Spill was reported to the Ministry of 

the Environment Conservation and Parks (MECP) Spills Action Centre (SAC), who assigned the reference

number 1-3MYOGA for the incident. The details can be found in the attached GHD inspection report

entitled "12591705- SCPL NPS East Sixteen Mile Creek Pipeline Replacement - Site Inspection Summary

- 20230714 and 20230715".

No other concerns were identified during construction.

iv. Spill was contained and site remediated July 15th as per the attached report.

v. No complaints were received during construction. One neighbour has indicated that his well is holding

less water than prior to construction. This was first reported the week of August 15 th, 2023. SCPL is

currently working with a well specialist company and the neighbour to investigate.

vi. Certification that Sun-Canadian Pipe Line obtained all approvals, permits, licenses and certificates to

construct, operate and maintain the line replacement.

Regards, 
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Bruce Bradley 

General Manager 

Sun-Canadian Pipe Line 

P.O. Box 470, Waterdown, Ontario, LOR 2HO Tel: 905-538-9641 Fax: 905-538-9652 


